
Affiliate Cup Scramble - August 12, 2019 
Keystone Ranch

1437 Co. Rd. 150| Keystone, CO 80435 

Opened: 1980
Superintendent: Bruce Hayes
Designer: Robert Trent Jones, Jr.

Challenge yourself on this classic mountain golf course that winds through 
lodgepole pines, around sage meadows, and across a nine-acre lake. 
Offering amazing panoramic views, the course follows the links style of a 
traditional Scottish course on the front nine, while the back nine presents 
a rolling mountain valley layout.

Details:  7:30 a.m. Meeting
              8:30 a.m. Shotgun Start 
              1:30 p.m. Lunch

Format: Scramble (Affiliates have the opportunity to create a team of 
RMGCSA members and compete against other teams. If participants do 
not have a handicap, they must submit average score and a handicap 
will be estimated. Each team will be allocated 60% of the total team 
handicap and will require two drives from each player be utilized. For those 
individuals that are not on a team, you can still play individual stroke play 
but will not be eiligible for prizes, or you can ask to be placed on a team if 
available.)

Directions: Take I-70 W to Silverthorne and take exit 205 for US-6 E 
toward Dillon. Keep left at the fork, following signs for US-6 E/Dillon. Turn 

left onto Blue River Parkway/US-6 E and drive 6.2 miles. Turn right onto W. 
Keystone Road (Co Rd 8), drive 0.4 miles and turn right onto Soda Ridge 
Road (Co Rd 4). Continue for 1 mile and turn left onto Co Rd 169. Continue 
straight onto Co Rd 150/Keystone Ranch Rd. Drive 1.6 miles and veer left 
at the 3-way split to enter the parking lots.

Education: Pending Approval for .10 Education
Soil Health - What Does It Mean and How Do You Measure It?
Dr. Tony Koski addresses how the soil health of your course is a 
measure of agronomic success and explores how cultural practices 
at your course can impact your soil health. Fertility practices and 
soil composition will be addressed as well as how to evaluate 
changes in soil health over time and ammend current practices 
if needed to improve and ensure the continuation of healthy soil.

Speaker Information: Dr. Tony Koski, Colorado State 
University 
Tony Koski is a professor at Colorado State University. He teaches 
turfgrass management and advises students in the Department 
of Horticulture and Landscape Architecture, and is an instructor 
for the Colorado Master Gardener program. As Colorado’s 
Extension turf specialist, he works with all facets of Colorado’s 
professional turf management industry, as well as home 
gardeners, to solve their turf problems.

Registration form must be received by August 5, 2019 (mail, scan and email, or online)
* GHIN’s must be active on the day of the registration deadline, GHIN’s may not be changed or added after 

the deadline.
GUESTS AND NON MEMBERS MUST BE INVOLVED IN THE GOLF INDUSTRY

 Members $75   Non-Members $100  Team $300

Team Name or the team you will play on: _____________________________________________________________________________________________

Name: ________________________________ Company _________________________ GHIN: ____________ Handicap: ________Average Score: _______

Name: ________________________________ Company _________________________ GHIN: ____________ Handicap: ________Average Score: _______

Name: ________________________________ Company _________________________ GHIN: ____________ Handicap: ________Average Score: _______

Name: ________________________________ Company _________________________ GHIN: ____________ Handicap: ________Average Score: _______

CC #: ____________________________________________________ Exp. _____/______  CVC Code: _________ Amount to charge $ __________________

Signature: _________________________________________________________ Name on Card: ________________________________________________

Phone: _________________________________	      Email: _______________________________________________________________________________

Return to: RMGCSA | 12110 N. Pecos St., Ste. 220| Westminster, CO 80234 
Phone: 888-576-4272 or 303-255-9611 | info@rmgcsa.org | www.rmgcsa.org

You will need to make your reservation by August 5, 2019. No exceptions. No walk-ins permitted. Because of golf course policies there will be no “after the 
deadline” reservations accommodated. A wait list will be in place for those that wish to play but missed the deadline. We will call you to confirm that you have 
made the tournament once we are notified of a cancellation. Slots made available by cancellation will be filled only from the wait list on a first-come, first-

served basis. 

Thank you to our sponsor: 


